
Primary 7 Tea Party 
Be our Guest? 

 

 

It is with deepest pride, and greatest pleasure… that Primary 7 would 

like to invite you along to our tea party fundraiser on Friday the 10th 

of March, from 11:00-12:00. With your ticket, you will receive a hot 

drink and something sweet to enjoy whist we perform an exclusive 

sneak peak of our upcoming production of Beauty and the Beast! 

There will also be an optional raffle on the day with all money raised 

going towards costumes, props and set for our upcoming show. 

 

Tickets are available to purchase using the link below for £2.50 each 

(maximum two tickets per child). However, if you are unable to attend 

our tea party and still wish to make a donation (of up to £5.00) 

towards our production you can also use the link below to do so. The 

link will be live to purchase tickets or make a donation until Thursday 

the 2nd of March, with paper tickets distributed by each child’s class 

teacher shortly thereafter.  

 

As always, we thank you for your continued support and we cannot 

wait for you to be our guests!   

  



 

 

 

 

 


